
 

 

 

 

 

NEW STEWARDS TRAINING CLASS 
 

THERE WILL BE A STEWARDS TRAINING CLASS FOR APWU MEMBERS WHO ARE 

INTERESTED IN BECOMING A UNION STEWARD 

 

THE CLASS WILL BE HELD (OFF THE CLOCK) ON WEDNESDAY, MAY 1, 2024  

FROM:    9:00AM TO 12:00PM or 

    1:00PM TO 4:00PM  

 

TRAINING WILL BE HELD AT: 

417 N 3RD STREET, MILWAUKEE, WI 53203 

 

TO RESERVE A SEAT PLEASE CONTACT THE UNION HALL AT 414-273-7838 or 

CONTACT LARRY BROWN JR at LJBROWNJR78@GMAIL.COM 

ATTENDANCE AT THE STEWARDS TRAINING DOES NOT AUTOMATICALLY MAKE YOU A STEWARD! 

THERE IS A PROCEESS FOR THE SELECTION OF NEW STEWARDS 
 


